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Hope this message finds you well, My name is Toby Dutton. I live on the bennoch rd in old
town #2436 to be exact. The landfill is my beautiful backyard view and more times than not
a wonderful smell. less than 4k feet from my house. well it dose give a beautiful view in the
night sky when it catches fire it smells much worse then. my taxes are through the roof and
they should not be as i look off into a land fill and not the beautiful nature that was once
there, i do not agree with any expansion of the landfill as it is already bigger than it should
be. the resale value will never be what it once could be due to the view and smell. what
happens when the runoff starts to affect my soil and water. Id like to hear what the plans
are to take care of the people that closely surround this property. Thanks for your time. -
Toby R Dutton.
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